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 The Consultation is hereby requested to consider the following text for paragraph 52 in 
Part V.B.  
 

B. IFAD’s Governance Structure 
 

52. The Consultation having been presented with proposals by Lists B and C on voting rights of 
Member States and Executive Board membership established, at its Fourth Session, a working group 
to review these two issues as well as the role and effectiveness of the Executive Board. At the 
Consultation’s Fifth Session the working group presented a report recommending that the breadth and 
importance of these issues would benefit from further and more extensive discussions. The 
Consultation agreed that discussions should continue outside the Replenishment Consultation within 
the Executive Board. Accordingly, it recommended that the Executive Board set up an ad hoc 
committee to review the issues mandated to the working group, with the same List composition as 
other Executive Board committees (four members from List A, two members from List B and three 
members from List C). It further recommended that this ad hoc committee meet with the objective of 
concluding its discussions and recommendations by the end of 2006. 
 



 

 

 


